



## SA and AA meeting

2012 April

1. I-fund name is already taken by a company, it must be changed. However, it should be rechecked whether this trademark is really taken. Days of opportunities and PT's trademarks should also be made official as fast as possible.
2. AA could help SA with fundraising. There is initiative from Y3s to donate to Soros' renovation. MIRA system is still developing. AA is open to help with this. Good idea is to make packages, so that companies, who for example participate in BEFS, can also get a place in DoO. AA can help with the packaging by allowing to use their webpage etc. The communication president of AA is responsible for this. AA wants to have a calendar with all school events and it shall be created for them.
3. There are companies, who want to finance organisations and have tax refund, but can't do it forwarding money to LV. For example LT companies are donating and can not have refunds. It should be made possible to give tax refunds also to companies outside of LV.
4. Basic idea- to create an event on the graduation day - make cocktail pre-party before SSE's banquet. It is still only an idea because in baptizing only ~30 people participated.
5. AA will think about giving access to students to alumni database.
6. PR. Cooperation council should be developed. Scholarships should be more advertised, there should be clear communication. SA articles are outdated; it should be discussed with a lawyer.